



DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS

Purnell Hall University of Delaware Newark, Delaware 19716-2720 www.lerner.udel.edu/economics/ Fax: 302/831-6968 Writer's Direct Number:

hoffmans@lerner.udel.edu

October 13, 2008

Maria P. Aristigueta Professor and Director School of Urban Affairs and Public Policy University of Delaware

Dear Maria:

I have reviewed your proposal for a new undergraduate major in Public Policy. This program requires three courses in Economics – ECON151, ECON152, and one of several 300-level courses. These courses are quite fully subscribed at this time. Given resource availability, we will provide these courses to your students. I cannot guarantee that any particular 300-level course will have seat availability in any particular semester, but given the range of courses included, students should be able to meet the requirement.

I look forward to working with you on this major and on other collaborations in the future.

Regards,

Saul D. Hoffman

Professor and Chair

Department of Economics